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12th May 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year Six Assessments 
 
Year Six have had a busy week completing their statutory assessments. We would just like thank them for their 
diligence and resilience over the course of the week. They have all worked incredibly hard and have done 
themselves, their families and their school proud. Great effort Year Six! 
 
Class Photographs 
 
Please remember that the photographer will be in school next Thursday to take class photographs. 

Announcement of the new Rector for Benefice of Rural East York 

It was announced on 7th May, at the Dunnington Benefice service, that the Reverend Katharine McBride has 
accepted the offer to become Rector of the Benefice of Rural East York. 

We look forward to welcoming Reverend McBride into our school, and to working with her in the future. 

EYFS/KS1 Trip to Yorkshire Wildlife Park (EYFS and KS1 only) 
 
Please find a letter attached regarding the Yorkshire Wildlife Trip for EYFS and KS1. 
 
EYFS topic afternoon - Wednesday 17th May 
 
Just a reminder about the EYFS topic celebration afternoon, which will take place next week when we are hoping to 
be able to release our butterflies! The caterpillars have been in chrysalides for about a week now, so we are still 
hoping that with the rough time scales we have, we will have butterflies then and could release them that day. No 
guarantees though I'm afraid. The celebration will be held in the class initially and then hopefully move to the field 
for the big release! We will begin at 2.15pm and it will finish at 3.15pm so we can get the children ready for home 
and back out at the end of the day. Many Thanks - we hope you are able to join us, EYFS Team 
 
EYFS Visit to St. Nicholas Church - Wednesday 24th May 
 
To further enhance our learning for RE this term, Reception will be visiting St. Nicholas church for a tour of the 
church and to understand why churches are special places for Christians.  We will be going after lunch on 
Wednesday 24th May and will be returning before the end of the school day so that the children are ready to be 
collected at the end of the day as normal. We are sure the children will have lots of fun exploring and learning about 
our local church.  
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Five Minute Read 

 

This week’s five-minute read on ‘Telegram’ 
 
 
With very best wishes, 
 

 
Caroline Hancy 
 
Attachments 
 

• 5-minute read ‘Telegram’ 

• Yorkshire Wildlife Park (EYFS/KS1 only) 


